Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, October 7, 2017, 5:00 p.m. ‒ 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Reddick Community Center, 4345 NW 152nd Street, Reddick, FL 32686

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No. 427280-1-52-01 & 02

Project Description: SR 25 / US 441 & CR 25A Improvements, Marion County, FL

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is holding a public hearing regarding plans for State Road (SR) 25 / US 441 from NW 35th Street to north of CR 25A in Marion County. The project consists of milling & resurfacing SR 25 / US 441 from SR 200 to north of CR 25A, access management median modifications on SR 25 / US 441 between NW 95th Street and NW 100th Street, and intersection improvements to realign CR 25A at SR 25. Access to all businesses adjacent to the improvements will be maintained throughout construction.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Hamze Samara at (386)943-5299 or via email: hamze.samara@dot.state.fl.us or by mail at FDOT District Five, 719 S. Woodland Boulevard, Deland, FL 32720.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Shari Barnwell, (727)638-2687 or via e-mail: shari.barnwell@cardno.com, at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Hamze Samara at (386)943-5299 or via email: hamze.samara@dot.state.fl.us or by mail at FDOT District Five, 719 S. Woodland Boulevard, Deland, FL 32720.
